
Dear [Student's Name], 

I hope this message finds you in great spirits! I wanted to take a moment to acknowledge all the 

hard work you have been putting into your English language learning journey. 

Your progress has been impressive, and I am so proud of the strides you have made. Each new 

word you learn and every sentence you speak brings you closer to your goals. 

Remember, learning a language is a gradual process, and it's perfectly okay to make mistakes 

along the way. Each mistake is a stepping stone to improvement. Keep pushing forward, and do 

not hesitate to ask for help when you need it! 

Believe in yourself as much as I believe in you. You have the potential to achieve great things. 

Keep up the fantastic work! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 


